THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS
UNIVERSITY PARK
LOS ANGELES

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL MANAGER

October 8, 1940

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Our Southern Division season ends March 1st, 1941 and the coast play-offs are two weeks later. Dates approximately will be March 13, 14 and 15th. We sincerely hope the tournament will again be held in Kansas City and under your splendid management.

Best , wishes,

Sam Barry

Head Basketball Coach